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BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT BULLETIN 

A Message from the City Clerk 
 

Greetings! We hope that you and your loved ones are enjoying the 2021 Holiday Season. In this issue, I 
would like to bring your attention to SafePass L.A., the Comeback Checks Program, and the City’s water 
conservation response.  
 

First, on November 29, 2021, the City launched SafePass L.A., which requires certain establishments to 
verify that patrons (not employees) are vaccinated against COVID-19. Next, the Comeback Checks Program 
provides $5,000 grants to approximately 5,000 eligible microenterprises and small businesses in need of 
economic support in the City of Los Angeles. Finally, we urge BIDs to review the City’s Water Conservation 
Ordinance and guidance from the Department of Water and Power.  
 

Please click on the links below for more information. 
 

Thank you and Stay Safe, 
 

Holly L. Wolcott 

BID Division Updates 
For the remainder of the year, BID Division staff will continue to be teleworking. However, we do expect staff 
to return to City Hall part-time as part of the City’s reopening process. We will make sure to keep you apprised 
of our progress in this matter.  

Contact Us 
Office of the City Clerk 

Business Improvement District Division 
200 N. Spring Street, 3rd Floor 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Telephone: (213) 978-1099/Email: clerk.nbid@lacity.org  

Helpful Resources 
 

         

 

 

 
 

https://ewddlacity.com/index.php/recovery/safepassla
https://ewddlacity.com/index.php/recovery/comebackla
https://www.ladwpnews.com/ladwp-urges-customers-to-follow-mandatory-water-conservation-restrictions-in-city-of-los-angeles-as-its-water-wholesaler-declares-a-regional-drought-emergency/
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